Dragon Wings Audiobook
As recognized, adventure as well as experience about lesson, amusement, as
competently as conformity can be gotten by just checking out a books dragon
wings audiobook in addition to it is not directly done, you could bow to even
more in the region of this life, re the world.
We allow you this proper as with ease as easy pretentiousness to acquire those
all. We have the funds for dragon wings audiobook and numerous ebook
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. along with them is
this dragon wings audiobook that can be your partner.

Robot Zot! Jon Scieszka 2011-09-20 From the minds of Scieszka and Shannon comes
a tale of a quixotic robot determined to conquer the earth. The only problem is
that the earth he lands on is a suburban kitchen and he is three inches tall.
Robot Zot, the fearless and unstoppable warrior, leaves a trail of destruction
as he encounters blenders, toasters, and televisions. But when he discovers the
princess...a pink cell phone...his mission takes a new course. Robot Zot must
learn how to be a hero - in the name of true love.
The Brightest Night (Wings of Fire #5) Tui T. Sutherland 2014-03-25 WINGS OF
FIRE comes to a thrilling conclusion in this action-packed finale! It all comes
down to this: The Dragonets of Destiny must finally bring the epic war to an
end, reconcile the seven tribes, and choose the next queen of Pyrrhia... and
make it out alive.
Dragon Wings Konstanz Silverbow 2018-06-19
The Lost Continent C. J. Cutcliffe Hyne 2017-02-06T23:35:56Z The Lost
Continent, initially published as a serial in 1899, remains one of the enduring
classics of the “lost race” genre. In it we follow Deucalion, a warrior-priest
on the lost continent of Atlantis, as he tries to battle the influence of an
egotistical upstart empress. Featuring magic, intrigue, mythical monsters, and
fearsome combat on both land and sea, the story is nothing if not a
swashbuckling adventure. The Lost Continent was very influential on pulp
fiction of the subsequent decades, and echoes of its style can be found in the
work of Edgar Rice Burroughs, Robert E. Howard, and others. This book is part
of the Standard Ebooks project, which produces free public domain ebooks.
The Dragonet Prophecy Tui T. Sutherland 2012-07-01 The seven dragon tribes have
been at war for generations, locked in an endless battle over an ancient, lost
treasure. A secret movement called the Talons of Peace is determined to bring
an end to the fighting, with the help of a prophecy - a foretelling that calls
for great sacrifice. Five dragonets are collected to fulfill the prophecy,
raised in a hidden cave and enlisted, against their will, to end the terrible
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war. But not every dragonet wants a destiny. And when the select five escape
their underground captors to look for their original homes, what has been
unleashed on the dragon world may be far more than the revolutionary planners
intended...
Princess Furball Charlotte Huck 1994-03-29 Once upon a time a cruel King
decided to betroth his motherless daughter to an Ogre in exchange for fifty
wagons filled with silver. When the Princess learns what her father has done,
she is horrified. But she is as clever as she is beautiful. Quickly, the
Princess devises a plan to escape and, relying on her own spunk and good sense,
ultimately marries the man she chooses for herself.
Dragon's Gate Laurence Yep 1995-03-31 In 1867, Otter travels from Three Willows
Village in China to California -- the Land of the Golden Mountain. There he
will join his father and uncle. In spite of the presence of family, Otter is a
stranger among the other Chinese in this new land. And where he expected to see
a land of goldfields, he sees only vast, cold whiteness. But Otter's dream is
to learn all he can, take the technology back to the Middle Kingdom, and free
China from the Manchu invaders. Otter and the others board a machine that will
change his life -- a train for which he would open the Dragon's Gate.
Darkness of Dragons Tui T. Sutherland 2020-02 Large Print�s increased font size
and wider line spacing maximizes reading legibility, and has been proven to
advance comprehension, improve fluency, reduce eye fatigue, and boost
engagement in young readers of all abilities, especially struggling, reluctant,
and striving readers.
The Poison Jungle Tui T. Sutherland 2021-05-04 There are dark secrets in the
jungle, though-some that Sundew is keeping, and some that she's only just
beginning to discover. And now that a new war is upon them, Sundew and her
friends must unearth the oldest secret in the jungle-even if what they
Wired Sigmund Brouwer 2005-09-01 Keegan, a downhill skier, is nearly knocked
off his skis when someone ties a wire between two trees for exactly that
reason, and he must find the reason why someone would sabotage him.
Stop the Train Geraldine McCaughrean 2002 It's 1893 and for Cissy and her
family, a new life beckons on the prairies of Oklahoma. Along with other
settlers, they travel to Florence - a town yet to be built - and prepare for
business alongside the Red Rock Railroad track. But the railroad company has
other ideas. It wants to buy theland for itself - and when the settlers refuse
to sell, the railroad boss swears his trains will never stop in Florence again.
Without the train, there is no way the town can survive. So Cissy, her friends,
family, and neighbours resolve to stop that train, come what may - by fair
means orfoul...
Worth A. LaFaye 2004-06 After breaking his leg, eleven-year-old Nate feels
useless because he cannot work on the family farm in nineteenth-century
dragon-wings-audiobook

2/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

Nebraska, so when his father brings home an orphan boy to help with the chores,
Nate feels even worse.
The King In Yellow: 10 Short Stories + Audiobook Links Robert W. Chambers
2014-03-22 --Professional formatting, giving you full control over fonts, font
sizes, and line spacing --Active table of contents --Bonus short story
included: 'An Inhabitant of Carcosa' by Ambrose Bierce, featuring the very
first mention of Carcosa in a published work. As seen on HBO's new hit series
'True Detective' ! THE KING IN YELLOW is a 'weird fiction' collection of ten
short stories written by Robert W. Chambers. The King in Yellow is the title of
a fictional play that upon reading causes misery and madness in its readers. It
is also the name of a mysterious malevolent supernatural being. Chambers' work
inspired the writings of H.P. Lovecraft, H.G. Wells, Ambrose Bierce. His
writings continue to thrill contemporary readers and writers alike. 'The King
in Yellow' was recently featured on HBO's new hit series 'True Detective'. This
haunting collection includes the complete text of 'The King In Yellow',
comprised of the following stories: The Repairer of Reputations The Mask In the
Court of the Dragon The Yellow Sign The Demoiselle d'Ys The Prophets' Paradise
The Street of the Four Winds The Street of the First Shell The Street of Our
Lady of the Fields Rue Barrée Plus a bonus short story: 'An Inhabitant of
Carcosa' by Ambrose Bierce Audiobook Links: This edition contains links to
download free, full-length audiobooks for all 10 Robert W. Chambers stories
included in 'The King In Yellow' PLUS the bonus story, Ambrose Bierce's 'An
Inhabitant of Carcosa'. About this Digital Papyrus edition: “Experience the
Digital Papyrus Difference!" We are devoted book lovers and formatting
fanatics. Our team has experience producing thousands of ebooks since 2011 for
discerning authors and readers alike. We know what readers expect from their
ebook purchases. We avoid distracting formatting inconsistencies and annoying
glitches too often found in ebooks. We adhere to the highest standards in
producing our ebooks—regardless of the sale price. (Low or value pricing should
never be an excuse for second-rate work!) We want readers of our ebooks to get
lost in the story just as easily as readers of print books. Our promise is a
pleasant reading experience. 10% of all Digital Papyrus profits are donated to
charity every month.
The Flames of Hope Tui T. Sutherland 2022-12-14
Tooth and Claw Richard Fierce 2020-10-15 Dark creatures are gathering. Eldwin
and Maren are dispatched to the border of Osnen for their next assignment. A
cluster of small mining towns are in danger as a horde of goblins are
assembling in the hills. Scouting their camp reveals a familiar face – one that
they never expected to see again. With magic failing, and bonds weakening, will
Eldwin and Maren be able to save the day? Fans of Sarah K.L. Wilson’s Dragon
School, Christopher Paolini’s Eragon and Anne McCaffrey’s Dragon Riders of Pern
will feel right at home. Tooth and Claw is the seventh episode of the series
Dragon Riders of Osnen.
A Dragon's Guide to the Care and Feeding of Humans Laurence Yep 2015 A first
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entry in a whimsical series, co-written by the Newbery Honor-winning author of
Dragonwings, shares the observations of crusty dragon Miss Drake, who works
diligently to train her young human while navigating community challenges.
Simultaneous eBook.
The Tiger's Apprentice Laurence Yep 2021-02-02 Synopsis coming soon.......
The Dark Secret Tui T. Sutherland 2013-10-29 In the shadows, trouble is
brewing. The mysterious NightWings keep everything hidden, from their home and
their queen to their allegiance in the war. Now they’ve kidnapped their own
dragonet of destiny, and Starflight is finally meeting the rest of his
tribe—whether he wants to or not. The NightWings have also kidnapped several
innocent RainWings, now trapped in the dark, barren, miserable place that is
the NightWing kingdom. Starflight wants to help the RainWings, but he’s busy
saving his own scales and trying to find a way back to his friends. The fate of
two kingdoms rests in his talons, and with no one to save him, Starflight will
have to find a way to be brave...before it’s too late.
Windy City Dragon Genevieve Jack 2019-04-23 A dragon prince. A vampire heiress.
A kiss that could bring Chicago to its knees. For decades he's posed as a
human... It's been a long time since Tobias spread his wings. The exiled dragon
prince has worked hard to blend into the human world and practice his love for
healing as a pediatric cardiologist. She awakens the dragon within... As a
vampire-human hybrid, Sabrina is used to being different from the rest of her
community. But all vampires need to feed. The night she chooses Tobias as her
next meal, everything changes. He's far more than he seems, and if she doesn't
protect his secret, it could cost him his life. Can love remind him of who he
truly is? One kiss thrusts Tobias into the dark underground world of Chicago's
vampires where his dragon nature is his only hope of protecting Sabrina. But
Sabrina knows the only way to keep him safe is to push him away. ⭑⭑⭑⭑⭑ "Windy
City Dragon starts off with a bang and continues to get more and more exciting
on every page. This book is a nonstop ride of action, suspense and romance and
the growing world of this series is something that is definitely shaping up to
be epic." - Red Hatter Book Blog * * * Topics: dragon shifter romance,
paranormal romance dragons, paranormal romance witches, paranormal romance
shifters, medical romance, romance saga, romantic suspense, series starter,
first in series, romance series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new
release, shapeshifter romance with sex, Chicago, vampire romance, paranormal
romance, shifter romance, dragon shifter romance series, romance ebook, romance
series, top romance reads, bestselling, fantasy romance, paranormal elements,
contemporary fantasy, urban fantasy, HEA, Genevieve Jack, Genevieve Jack
Dragons, Witches, Magic, Love, strong heroine, alpha hero, family, steamy
romance, emotional romance, new adult paranormal romance, forbidden romance,
romance fiction, top ebooks in romance, top ebooks in paranormal, romance
books, romance, award winning romance, USA Today bestseller, Paranormal Romance
Series. Perfect for fans of Alisa Woods, Christine Feehan, Jessie Donovan, M.
Flynn, Mac Flynn, Thea Harrison, Gena Callahan, Milly Weaver, J.K. Harper, Anna
Craig, Michelle M. Pillow, Mandy M. Roth, JR Ward, Kresley Cole, Ilona andrews,
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Jayne faith, Renee Rose, Vanessa Vale, Brenda K Davies, Layla Nash, Sherilee
Gray, Abigail Owen, Donna Grant, Terry Bolryder, T. S. Joyce, Zoe Chant,
Charlene Hartnady, Eve Langlais, Evangeline Anderson, Milly Taiden, Alexandra
Ivy
Wings of Fire #15 Tui T. Sutherland 2022-03 The #1 New York Times bestselling
series is hotter than ever, and this thrilling conclusion to the Lost Continent
Prophecy arc is a must-read In the last installment of the third arc of the
Wings of Fire series, tensions are higher than ever as we prepare for a fight
for the survival of all dragonkind
A Birthright of Blood Daniel Arenson 101-01-01 The Dragon War, the fantasy
trilogy beginning with A Legacy of Light, continues with a tale of blood,
shadow, and dragonfire. BOOK TWO: A BIRTHRIGHT OF BLOOD Civil war rages.
Brothers fight against sisters, friends against friends, sons against fathers.
Requiem, an ancient kingdom whose people can become dragons, is tearing apart.
The Cadigus family, usurpers of the throne, muster their greatest army yet. The
Resistance, a small band of rebels, seeks new allies and new hope. For years,
these two forces have fought in shadowy forests, forgotten ruins, and dark
alleys. Now they fly to open war. The kingdom bleeds. The sky rains fire. The
crows feast. Heir to the fallen dynasty, Rune was thrust into the uprising. He
bears the torch of Requiem, a birthright of blood and fire. Yet when the hosts
of Cadigus fly against him, an army that outnumbers his own ten to one, can
Rune save the land of his fathers? ____________ THE REQUIEM SERIES: Requiem:
Dawn of Dragons Book 1: Requiem's Song Book 2: Requiem's Hope Book 3: Requiem's
Prayer Requiem: Song of Dragons Book 1: Blood of Requiem Book 2: Tears of
Requiem Book 3: Light of Requiem Requiem: Dragonlore Book 1: A Dawn of
Dragonfire Book 2: A Day of Dragon Blood Book 3: A Night of Dragon Wings
Requiem: The Dragon War Book 1: A Legacy of Light Book 2: A Birthright of Blood
Book 3: A Memory of Fire Requiem: Requiem for Dragons Book 1: Dragons Lost Book
2: Dragons Reborn Book 3: Dragons Rising Requiem: Flame of Requiem Book 1:
Forged in Dragonfire Book 2: Crown of Dragonfire Book 3: Pillars of Dragonfire
Requiem: Dragonfire Rain Book 1: Blood of Dragons Book 2: Rage of Dragons Book
3: Flight of Dragons
Dragonwings Laurence Yep 1993 In the early twentieth century, a young Chinese
boy joins his father in San Francisco and helps him realize his dream of making
a flying machine.
The Earth Dragon Awakes Laurence Yep 2008-03-25 Over the years the earth has
moved many times under San Francisco. But it has been thirty-eight years since
the last strong earthquake. People have forgotten how bad it can be. But soon
they will remember. Based on actual events of the 1906 San Francisco earthquake
and told from the alternating perspectives of two young friends, the earth
dragon awakes chronicles the thrilling story of the destruction of a city, and
the heroes that emerge in its wake.
Of Heart and Wings Debbie McQueen 2020-08-18 Raiden is the firstborn son and
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heir to the throne. When his father is injured, the weight of the crown is
heavier than ever. At seventeen years old, Raiden isn't sure he can live up to
the king's legacy.Egan is a dragon who appears human. He works for his family
as a blacksmith. The secret he must protect keeps him from getting close to
anyone.After a chance encounter, Raiden discovers Egan's secret. They form a
friendship forged by trust, it soon blossoms into something neither of them
expected. The strength they find in each other may just help them rise up to
meet their destinies.
The Dragon's Wing Tate James 2017-11 I should have known my quest for vengeance
would eventually be my downfall. I should have been more careful, more
paranoid--but I'm glad I wasn't. Who knew that getting caught for my crimes
would lead to so much happiness? But joy can be fleeting... It turns out, this
battle is only just beginning. With ultimate power on the line, my faceless
enemies will stop at nothing to capture me, dead or alive. I need to master my
abilities, fast, or this could be the end for someone I care far too deeply
about. I'm Kit Davenport and this is going to be a bumpy flight. Warning: This
is a reverse harem story with sex, violence and swearing.
Wings James Marshall 1986 Harriet the chicken rescues her foolish friend from
the clutches of a wiley fox.
Dragon Wing Margaret Weis 2008-12-24 Ages ago, sorcerers of unmatched power
sundered a world into four realms—sky, stone, fire, and water—then vanished.
Over time, magicians learned to work spells only in their own realms and forgot
the others. Now only the few who have survived the Labyrinth and crossed the
Death Gate know of the presence of all four realms—and even they have yet to
unravel the mysteries of their severed world. . . . In Arianus, Realm of Sky,
humans, elves, and dwarves battle for control of precious water—traversing a
world of airborne islands on currents of elven magic and the backs of mammoth
dragons. But soon great magical forces will begin to rend the fabric of this
delicate land. An assassin will be hired to kill a royal prince—by the king
himself. A dwarf will challenge the beliefs of his people—and lead them in
rebellion. And a sinister wizard will enact his plan to rule Arianus—a plan
that may be felt far beyond the Realm of Sky and into the Death Gate itself.
Mountain Light Laurence Yep 1997-02-14 Swept up in one of the local rebellions
against the Manchus in China, nineteen-year-old Squeaky loses his home and
travels to America to seek his fortune among the gold fields of California.
Wings of Terror Richard Fierce 2020-05-01 Some souls never find rest. Eldwin’s
decision to bring a soul back from the island proved to be a costly mistake.
Innocent people are dying, and the blame falls on his shoulders. Where magic
and steel have been the answer before, now they are useless to stop the reign
of terror. But there is hope. If Eldwin can find the hidden fortress of the
Assembly, he just might get the help he needs. With more questions than
answers, Eldwin’s time is running out. Fans of Sarah K.L. Wilson’s Dragon
School, Christopher Paolini’s Eragon and Anne McCaffrey’s Dragon Riders of Pern
dragon-wings-audiobook

6/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

will feel right at home. Wings of Terror is the fifth episode of the series
Dragon Riders of Osnen.
Wings of Fire: Winglets Quartet Tui Sutherland 2020-10 Everyone knows the
legends... but does anyone know the truth? Fiercetooth, a NightWing obsessed
with what could haveand should havebeen. Deathbringer, desperate to prove
himself as the next great NightWing assassin. Six-Claws, a loyal SandWing, who
will soon find that loyalty comes with a price. Foeslayer the NightWing, a
dragon in love turned kidnapper, and Prince Arctic of the IceWings, a runaway
turned captive. In these four short stories, dig deeper into the world of
Pyrrhia to discover what really happened.
Wings of Ice G. Bailey 2018-03-07 Four Dragon Guards. Three Curses. Two Heirs.
One Choice... Forbidden love or the throne of the dragons? Isola Dragice
thought she knew what her future would bring. On her eighteenth birthday, she'd
inherit the dragon throne, but one earth-shattering moment destroys everything.
As war looms heavy over Dragca, Isola is catapulted out of her pretend human
life and thrust into a world, she knows little of. One life-threatening
accident, when she loses control of her dragon, ends up with the whole of
Dragca academy hating her. When the four most powerful dragons in history are
ordered to protect her, they find themselves with an awkward problem. Her
family cursed them centuries ago, relegating them to slaves of the throne and
they hate all royals. Especially an ice dragon princess with no control over
her powers that can kill fire dragons. Which the whole school is full of. What
happens when fire falls for Ice? 18+ **Reverse harem**
Dragon Ops Mari Mancusi 2020-05-12 From the beloved author of The Once and
Future Geek comes this action-packed adventure set in a futuristic world filled
with magic, monsters, and high-tech video gaming. One wrong move, and it's game
over. Welcome to Dragon Ops, the world's first augmented-reality video-game
theme park. Set on a once-deserted island, our three beta players—classic gamer
geek Ian; his adventure-seeking sister, Lily; and their too-cool-for-gaming
cousin, Derek—have been lucky enough to score an invite to play before the
fully immersive experience opens to the public. But once inside, they find
themselves trapped in a game taken over by a rogue AI dragon called Atreus, and
suddenly the stakes go beyond the virtual world. With no cheat codes,
guidebooks, save points, or do-overs, they'll need all their cunning and videogame hacks to beat the game . . . and survive in real life. Action-packed and
unputdownable, Dragon Ops will thrill gamers and reluctant readers alike with
high-tech adventure and electrifying twists and turns.
Dragon Wing Margaret Weis 1990-10-01 Ages ago, sorcerers of unmatched power
sundered a world into four realms—sky, stone, fire, and water—then vanished.
Over time, magicians learned to work spells only in their own realms and forgot
the others. Now only the few who have survived the Labyrinth and crossed the
Death Gate know of the presence of all four realms—and even they have yet to
unravel the mysteries of their severed world. . . . In Arianus, Realm of Sky,
humans, elves, and dwarves battle for control of precious water—traversing a
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world of airborne islands on currents of elven magic and the backs of mammoth
dragons. But soon great magical forces will begin to rend the fabric of this
delicate land. An assassin will be hired to kill a royal prince—by the king
himself. A dwarf will challenge the beliefs of his people—and lead them in
rebellion. And a sinister wizard will enact his plan to rule Arianus—a plan
that may be felt far beyond the Realm of Sky and into the Death Gate itself.
Song of the Wings Coloring Book
Pip Bartlett's Guide to Unicorn Training (Pip Bartlett #2) Maggie Stiefvater
2017-02-28 From bestselling authors Maggie Stiefvater and Jackson Pearce comes
the second installment in a series bursting with magical creatures, whimsical
adventures, and quirky illustrations. Some things Pip and Tomas will find when
dealing with unicorns:SHOW-OFFS STAMPEDES MYSTERYA UNICORN WHO'S AFRAID OF
EVERYTHINGSome things Pip and Tomas will not find when dealing with
unicorns:PEACE AND QUIETPip Bartlett has a way with magical creatures. But even
she's challenged by Regent Maximus, a unicorn who's afraid of everything. With
the help of her friend Tomas, Pip has to get Regent Maximus ready for a big
unicorn competition-even if Regent Maximus would rather do anything than
compete. Making matters worse, someone mysterious is trying to win the
competition by cheating-and if Pip and Tomas don't stop the bad things from
happening, it's not only Regent Maximus who'll have reason to be afraid.
Darkness of Dragons (Wings of Fire #10) Tui T. Sutherland 2017-07-25 An ancient
evil, a terrible prophecy -- and five dragonets who could save the world . . .
Don't miss the most thrilling adventure yet in the New York Times bestselling
Wings of Fire series! Qibli knows Darkstalker must be stopped. And he knows he
could stop him -- if he had magic. With even a sliver of the ancient dragon's
all-powerful scroll, Qibli could rewrite history the right way: end war
forever; make every dragon happy; perhaps even cast a very small spell so that
everyone would like him . . .Instead, as Darkstalker's dangerous influence
spreads across Pyrrhia, entrancing or killing every dragon in the seven tribes,
Qibli can only grasp the small animus objects he's borrowed from Turtle. With
some clever thinking, Qibli's talons finally hold the power to make a
difference. But prophecies are not easy to rewrite. Can Qibli be the magical
force Pyrrhia needs, or will he be the one to bring Jade Mountain -- and his
family, his friends, his whole world -- crashing down?
Dragon's Gate Laurence Yep 1995 When he accidentally kills a Manchu, a 15-yearold Chinese boy is sent to America to join his father, an uncle, and other
Chinese people working to build a tunnel for the transcontinental railroad
through the Sierra Nevada mountains in 1867.
The Dangerous Gift (Wings of Fire #14) Tui T. Sutherland 2021-03-02 The #1 New
York Times bestselling series continues! Snowfall didn't expect to be queen of
the IceWings at such a young age, but now that she is, she's going to be the
best queen ever. All she has to do is keep her tribe within IceWing territory,
where it's safe -- while keeping every other tribe out, where they belong.It's
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a perfect and simple plan, backed up by all the IceWing magic Snowfall can
find. That is, until a storm of unidentified dragons arrives on her shore,
looking for asylum.The foreigners are completely strange and, Snowfall is
certain, utterly untrustworthy. But as she escorts the miserable new tribes out
of her kingdom, Snowfall is forced to reconsider her plan. Maybe she can only
keep her tribe safe . . . if she's willing to risk everything.
Talons of Power Tui T. Sutherland 2020-02 Large Print�s increased font size and
wider line spacing maximizes reading legibility, and has been proven to advance
comprehension, improve fluency, reduce eye fatigue, and boost engagement in
young readers of all abilities, especially struggling, reluctant, and striving
readers.
The Lost Heir Tui T. Sutherland 2013-01-01 Tsunami the SeaWing is overjoyed to
be reunited with her fellow ocean-dwelling dragons. For the first time in her
life, she actually fits in. But not everything is as perfect as it seems
underwater. Tsunami and the other dragonets of destiny aren’t any closer to
ending the war for Pyrrhia . . . and someone in the SeaWing kingdom wants them
dead before they can even try. Tsunami wants to stay with her fellow SeaWings,
but can she keep her friends safe at the same time?
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